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Transmittal No. 30 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-B204 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by the Bell Operating Companies: AT&T Inc., Qwest 
Corporation, and Verizon Communications, Inc. is sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This material, scheduled to 
become effective June 15, 2007, consists of revised tariff pages as indicated on the following 
revised check sheet. 
 
  Tariff F.C.C. No.   Check Sheet No. 
 
   1     30th Revised Page 1  
 
With this filing, the Bell Operating Companies (BOCs) propose to revise certain rates and 
charges to reflect current demand and expense data.  In addition, the BOCs propose changes to 
the SMS/800 issuing carriers related to the merger of BellSouth and AT&T, Inc.  
 
Supporting material pursuant to § 61.38 of the Federal Communications Commission's Rules and 
Regulations is submitted herewith. 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.457 of the Commission’s Rules, the BOCs request confidential 
treatment for the following workpapers which are included with this tariff transmittal: 

• Table 2A: SMS/800 - Revenue Requirement Detail (Confidential) 
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• Table 2B: SMS/800 – Resp Org Revenue (Confidential) 
• Table 7:   SMS/800 - Expense Summary (Confidential) 
• Table 8: SMS/800 – Demand Data (Confidential) 

 
These workpapers have been marked “CONFIDENTIAL-PROPRIETARY Non-Public 
Financial Information in Support of Tariff Filing. Not for Public Disclosure.” because they 
contain competitively sensitive information.  Each workpaper qualifies for protection and non-
disclosure under Subsection (d) of § 0.457 (“Trade secrets and commercial or financial 
information…not routinely available for public inspection”).  If the F.C.C. does not agree that 
these workpapers are covered under § 0.457(d), then the BOCs request that this document be 
withheld from public inspection pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.459.  The BOCs believe that it would 
suffer substantial competitive harm if these workpapers were released to the general public.  If 
the F.C.C. denies this request for confidential treatment under the Standard Protective Order and 
Declaration for use in § 402(b) Streamlined LEC Tariff Proceedings, then the BOCs request, 
pursuant to § 0.459(e), that the workpapers be returned.   
 
In accordance with § 61.32(b), the original Transmittal Letter, the Federal Communications 
Commission Form 159, and the filing fee have been submitted via a courier service to the 
Treasury Department lockbox at the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, PA. 
 
As Point of Contact for the SMS/800 Management Team, the group that administers this tariff on 
behalf of the Bell Operating Companies, please address all personal or facsimile service of 
petitions against this Transmittal, as required under § 1.773(a)(4) of the Commissions’ Rules, to 
Carolyn Staley at the above address, facsimile number (732) 336-3295. Any other 
correspondence or inquiries concerning this filing should be addressed to Carolyn Staley at the 
same address. 
 
 
 
Patrick Doherty     Thomas Caldwell  
Director – Access Regulatory   Vice President – Marketing & Sales 
AT&T Inc.      Verizon Communications Inc. 
 
Susan S. Henson 
Staff Advocate Public Policy 
Qwest Corporation 
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